
STUDENTS NOT ATTENDING 
PROMFEST 2022 

A Chemical Free Post-Prom Celebration For  
Morris Community High School 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Promfest is a drug and alcohol free post-prom event open to all MCHS juniors and seniors. For 
those juniors and seniors who attend Prom, his/her guest is also welcome at Promfest.  
 
The Promfest Committee and members of the Morris community have been working to present 
an exciting evening full of memories for your student. This year Promfest will be held at Funway 
in Batavia. This is a lock-in type of facility and the only way the students can participate is to 
arrive at the event via buses provided by Promfest. 
 
We understand that not all students wish to participate in this year’s event. For those students 
and their guests who DO NOT want to attend Promfest, there will be one designated bus that will 
return from Prom to the school’s circle drive at approximately 11:30 on April 29, 2022. Neither 
MCHS nor Promfest will be held accountable for your student once the bus returns to the school 
that evening. The filling of the designated bus will be on a first come, first serve basis. 
 
Please fill in the permission slip below that states that your student will NOT be participating in 
this year’s event. Permission slips must be turned in when purchasing your tickets.  
 

Please Print Clearly 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent or Guardian Name: __________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Number for Verification: ____________________________________________ 
 
Parent or Guardian Signature: _______________________________________________ 
 
 


